From: Cassar, Christopher [mailto:Christopher.Cassar@eia.gov] 
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 9:01 AM
To: Diem, Art
Subject: RE: Question about percentage of respondents that only report gross generation and not net generation

Art, 

In 2013, approximately 8% of power plants reporting on the EIA-923 survey form reported gross generation and not net generation.

Regards,
Chris

From: Diem, Art [mailto:Diem.Art@epa.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2015 3:04 PM
To: EIA-923
Subject: Question about percentage of respondents that only report gross generation and not net generation

Hi,
Please contact me about the number of respondents that report only gross generation and not net generation?
Thanks,
Art
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -
Art Diem, Environmental Engineer
USEPA Office of Air Quality Planning and Standards,
Sector Policies and Programs Division, 
Refining and Chemicals Group
Diem.Art@epa.gov
919-541-1185
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